March 5, 2025

Dexerials Corporation

Notice of Caution Regarding Similar Sites

Our valuable customers,

We deeply thank you for your continued support.
Recently, we have confirmed the existence of websites similar to our company's website on the internet.
Please note that these sites have no relation to our company.

Please use the following URL to access our official website.

m Dexerials Official Website

https://www.dexerials.jp/en/
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